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  Pandemic Exposures Fassin Didier,Marion Fourcade,2021-11 An illuminating,
indispensable analysis of a watershed moment and its possible aftermath. For
people and governments around the world, the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic
seemed to place the preservation of human life at odds with the pursuit of
economic and social life. Yet this naive alternative belies the complexity of
the entanglements the crisis has created and revealed not just between health
and wealth but also around morality, knowledge, governance, culture, and
everyday subsistence. Didier Fassin and Marion Fourcade have assembled an
eminent team of scholars from across the social sciences to reflect on the
myriad ways SARS-CoV-2 has entered, reshaped, or exacerbated existing trends
and structures in every part of the globe. The contributors show how the
disruptions caused by the pandemic have both hastened the rise of new social
divisions and hardened old inequalities and dilemmas. An indispensable
volume, Pandemic Exposures provides an illuminating analysis of this
watershed moment and its possible aftermath.
  Dictionary of St. Lucian Creole Jones E. Mondesir,2011-06-03 Volumes in the
Trends in Linguistics. Documentation series focus on the presentation of
linguistic data. The series addresses the sustained interest in linguistic
descriptions, dictionaries, grammars and editions of under-described and
hitherto undocumented languages. All world-regions and time periods are
represented.
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  Start-up Nation Dan Senor,Saul Singer,2011-09-07 What the world can learn
from Israel's meteoric economic success. Start-Up Nation addresses the
trillion dollar question: How is it that Israel -- a country of 7.1 million,
only 60 years old, surrounded by enemies, in a constant state of war since
its founding, with no natural resources-- produces more start-up companies
than large, peaceful, and stable nations like Japan, China, India, Korea,
Canada and the UK? With the savvy of foreign policy insiders, Senor and
Singer examine the lessons of the country's adversity-driven culture, which
flattens hierarchy and elevates informality-- all backed up by government
policies focused on innovation. In a world where economies as diverse as
Ireland, Singapore and Dubai have tried to re-create the Israel effect, there
are entrepreneurial lessons well worth noting. As America reboots its own
economy and can-do spirit, there's never been a better time to look at this
remarkable and resilient nation for some impressive, surprising clues.
  Optimization by Vector Space Methods David G. Luenberger,1997-01-23
Engineers must make decisions regarding the distribution of expensive
resources in a manner that will be economically beneficial. This problem can
be realistically formulated and logically analyzed with optimization theory.
This book shows engineers how to use optimization theory to solve complex
problems. Unifies the large field of optimization with a few geometric
principles. Covers functional analysis with a minimum of mathematics.
Contains problems that relate to the applications in the book.
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  Strategies to Improve Cardiac Arrest Survival Institute of Medicine,Board
on Health Sciences Policy,Committee on the Treatment of Cardiac Arrest:
Current Status and Future Directions,2015-09-29 Cardiac arrest can strike a
seemingly healthy individual of any age, race, ethnicity, or gender at any
time in any location, often without warning. Cardiac arrest is the third
leading cause of death in the United States, following cancer and heart
disease. Four out of five cardiac arrests occur in the home, and more than 90
percent of individuals with cardiac arrest die before reaching the hospital.
First and foremost, cardiac arrest treatment is a community issue - local
resources and personnel must provide appropriate, high-quality care to save
the life of a community member. Time between onset of arrest and provision of
care is fundamental, and shortening this time is one of the best ways to
reduce the risk of death and disability from cardiac arrest. Specific actions
can be implemented now to decrease this time, and recent advances in science
could lead to new discoveries in the causes of, and treatments for, cardiac
arrest. However, specific barriers must first be addressed. Strategies to
Improve Cardiac Arrest Survival examines the complete system of response to
cardiac arrest in the United States and identifies opportunities within
existing and new treatments, strategies, and research that promise to improve
the survival and recovery of patients. The recommendations of Strategies to
Improve Cardiac Arrest Survival provide high-priority actions to advance the
field as a whole. This report will help citizens, government agencies, and
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private industry to improve health outcomes from sudden cardiac arrest across
the United States.
  The ESC Textbook of Cardiovascular Medicine A. John Camm,2019
  The Birth of the Palestinian Refugee Problem, 1947-1949 Benny
Morris,1989-02-24 This book is the first full-length study of the birth of
the Palestinian refugee problem. Based on recently declassified Israeli,
British and American state and party political papers and on hitherto
untapped private papers, it traces the stages of the 1947-9 exodus against
the backdrop of the first Arab-Israeli war and analyses the varied causes of
the flight. The Jewish and Arab decision-making involved, on national and
local levels, military and political, is described and explained, as is the
crystallisation of Israel's decision to bar a refugee repatriation. The
subsequent fate of the abandoned Arab villages, lands and urban
neighbourhoods is examined. The study looks at the international context of
the war and the exodus, and describes the political battle over the refugees'
fate, which effectively ended with the deadlock at Lausanne in summer 1949.
Throughout the book attempts to describe what happened rather than what
successive generations of Israeli and Arab propagandists have said happened,
and to explain the motives of the protagonists.
  Designing and Managing the Supply Chain 3e with Student CD Philip
Kaminsky,Edith Simchi-Levi,David Simchi-Levi,2007-07-23 Designing and
Managing the Supply Chain, 3/e provides state-of-the-art models, concepts,
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and solution methods that are important for the design, control, operation,
and management of supply chain systems. In particular, the authors attempt to
convey the intuition behind many key supply chain concepts and to provide
simple techniques that can be used to analyze various aspects of the supply
chain. Topical coverage reflects the authors’ desire to introduce students to
those aspects of supply chain management that are critical to the success of
a business. Although many essential supply chain management issues are
interrelated, the authors strive to make each chapter as self-contained as
possible, so that the reader can refer directly to chapters covering topics
of interest. Each chapter utilizes numerous case studies and examples, and
mathematical and technical sections can be skipped without loss of
continuity. The 3rd edition represents a substantial revision. While the
structure and philosophy were kept intact, the authors placed an increasing
importance on finding or developing effective frameworks that illustrate many
important supply chain issues. At the same time, motivated by new
developments in industry, they added material on a variety of topics new to
the book while increasing the coverage of others.
  The House on Garibaldi Street Isser Harel,2013-09-13 This is the true story
of the kidnapping of Adolf Eichmann in Argentina by the Mossad, Israel's
secret intelligence serviceunder the leadership of Isser Harel. This is his
account, revised and updated, with the real names and details of all Mossad
personnel.
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  Fundamentals of Sports Injury Management Marcia K. Anderson,2003 Completely
revised Second Edition provides a foundation for the prevention, recognition,
assessment, management, disposition, and rehabilitation of sports-related
injuries and illnesses as it integrates basic medical concepts with relevant
scientific information. This book speaks to students in coaching, exercise
science, recreation and teacher education, for learning what to do as the
first on-site respondent to a sports-related injury. Guidelines are provided
to help identify common conditions initially cared-for on-site, and when to
know to refer an individual to advanced care. The text contains major
revisions and includes illustrations and additional tables. Connection
Website: connection.LWW.com/go/andfund.
  The Look of the Book Elaine Julia Wright,2012 Revision of the author's
doctoral thesis, submitted to the Oriental Institute of Oxford University in
1997.
  The Oxford Introduction to Proto-Indo-European and the Proto-Indo-European
World J. P. Mallory,D. Q. Adams,2006-08-24 The authors introduce Proto-Indo-
European describing its construction and revealing the people who spoke it
between 5,500 and 8,000 years ago. Using archaeological evidence and natural
history they reconstruct the lives, passions, culture, society and mythology
of the Proto-Indo-Europeans.
  Essentials of Interventional Techniques in Managing Chronic Pain Laxmaiah
Manchikanti,Alan D. Kaye,Frank J.E. Falco,Joshua A. Hirsch,2018-01-04 This
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comprehensive review covers the full and latest array of interventional
techniques for managing chronic pain. Chapters are grouped by specific
treatment modalities that include spinal interventional techniques, nonspinal
and peripheral nerve blocks, sympathetic interventional techniques, soft
tissue and joint injections, and implantables. Practical step-by-step and
evidence-based guidance is given to each approach in order to improve the
clinician's understanding. Innovative and timely, Essentials of
Interventional Techniques in Managing Chronic Pain is a critical resource for
anesthesiologists, neurologists, and rehabilitation and pain physicians.
  Behavior Management in Dentistry for Children Gerald Z. Wright,Ari
Kupietzky,2014-01-21 Guiding patient behavior is as important as ever for the
practicing dentist, and the behavior of pediatric patients is perhaps the
most challenging to manage. Drs. Wright and Kupietzky here update Dr.
Wright’s classic work on managing pediatric dental patients. Behavior
Management in Dentistry for Children,2nd Edition, has been entirely rewritten
and includes the latest and most effective management strategies from an
international team of experts in the field. The book addresses the influence
of family and parenting styles on children’s behavior and the factors that
determine how children behave in the dental office. Pharmacological and non-
pharmacological management techniques are described in depth, as are
techniques for dealing with special needs patients. Clinical scenarios are
described throughout the book, with practical application of the taught
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principles. The final part of the book covers the dental environment—training
office personnel to manage children’s behavior, practical considerations for
behavior guidance, and the effects of the physical dental office environment.
Behavior Management in Dentistry for Children,2nd Edition, is ideal for
pediatric residents, dental students, and practicing dentists who see
children on a regular basis.
  Teaching and Learning in a Community of Thinking Yoram Harpaz,2013-11-11
This book explores a new pedagogical model called The Third Model, which
places the encounter between the child and the curriculum at the center of
educational theory and practice. The Third Model is implemented in an
alternative classroom called Community of Thinking. Teaching and learning in
a Community of Thinking is based on three stations: the fertile question;
research; and concluding performance. The essence of a Community of Thinking
is the formation of a group of students and teachers who grapple with a
troubling question to which they do not know the answer at the outset – and
sometimes even at the end of their investigation. The Community of Thinking
framework is supported by a whole school model – the Intel-Lect School. The
model, or parts of it, is currently implemented in schools in Israel,
England, Australia, and New Zealand. The book suggests a new pedagogical
narrative based on alternative atomic pictures of learning, teaching,
knowledge, mind and the aim of education, and a systematic pedagogical
practice based on this narrative.
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  Cognition, Metacognition, and Culture in STEM Education Yehudit Judy
Dori,Zemira R. Mevarech,Dale R. Baker,2017-12-01 This book addresses the
point of intersection between cognition, metacognition, and culture in
learning and teaching Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics
(STEM). We explore theoretical background and cutting-edge research about how
various forms of cognitive and metacognitive instruction may enhance learning
and thinking in STEM classrooms from K-12 to university and in different
cultures and countries. Over the past several years, STEM education research
has witnessed rapid growth, attracting considerable interest among scholars
and educators. The book provides an updated collection of studies about
cognition, metacognition and culture in the four STEM domains. The field of
research, cognition and metacognition in STEM education still suffers from
ambiguity in meanings of key concepts that various researchers use. This book
is organized according to a unique manner: Each chapter features one of the
four STEM domains and one of the three themes—cognition, metacognition, and
culture—and defines key concepts. This matrix-type organization opens a new
path to knowledge in STEM education and facilitates its understanding. The
discussion at the end of the book integrates these definitions for analyzing
and mapping the STEM education research. Chapter 4 is available open access
under a Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International License via
link.springer.com
  Stem Cells in Aesthetic Procedures Melvin A. Shiffman,Alberto Di
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Giuseppe,Franco Bassetto,2014-07-21 Interest in the use of stem cells in
aesthetic procedures has been increasing rapidly, reflecting the widespread
acknowledgment of the tremendous potential of stem cell fat transfer. This
is, however, the first book to be devoted entirely to the subject. The book
opens by reviewing the history of the development of pluripotent stem cells
and the results of research into the biochemistry and physiology of stem
cells. Adipose tissue anatomy and survival are discussed and the wide range
of aesthetic procedures involving stem cell fat transfer are then described
in detail. These procedures relate to the face, breast, buttocks, legs,
hands, penis and Poland syndrome. In addition, potential risks and
complications are identified. The book has been written by leading experts
and will be an invaluable source of information for students, beginners and
experienced surgeons in a range of specialties.
  Stress and Cardiovascular Disease Paul Hjemdahl,Annika Rosengren,Andrew
Steptoe,2011-10-01 The main aim of this book is to evaluate the concept of
stress and provide tools for physicians to identify patients who might
benefit from stress management. This will incorporate a detailed description
of the physiological and pathophysiological consequences of acute and chronic
stress that might lead to cardiovascular disease. The book will aim to
critically evaluate interventional research (behavioural and other therapies)
and provide evidence based recommendations on how to manage stress in the
cardiovascular patient. Our intentions are to define and highlight stress as
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an etiological factor for cardiovascular disease, and to describe an evidence
based tool box that physicians may use to identify and manage patients in
whom stress may be an important contributing factor for their disease and
their risk of suffering cardiovascular complications.
  Coronary Artery CTA Claudio Smuclovisky,2018-02-10 The second edition of
this important work provides a broad range of cardiac CT angiography (CCTA)
cases covering normal anatomy, congenital coronary anomalies, coronary artery
disease, percutaneous coronary intervention, postsurgical coronary
revascularization, and extra-coronary abnormalities. It is designed to help
practicing radiologists, cardiologists, and cardiothoracic surgeons
understand the current issues involved with clinical, interventional, and
surgical management of coronary artery CTA. Each case consists of detailed
CCTA images, a brief history, diagnosis, discussion, and pearls and pitfalls.
This updated and expanded edition includes new chapters on principles of
cardiac CT, patient preparation, cardiomyopathies, pediatric cardiac CT,
cardiac CT in the emergency department, CT-FFR, and reporting cardiac CT.
  Active Subspaces Paul G. Constantine,2015-03-17 Scientists and engineers
use computer simulations to study relationships between a model's input
parameters and its outputs. However, thorough parameter studies are
challenging, if not impossible, when the simulation is expensive and the
model has several inputs. To enable studies in these instances, the engineer
may attempt to reduce the dimension of the model's input parameter space.
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Active subspaces are an emerging set of dimension reduction tools that
identify important directions in the parameter space. This book describes
techniques for discovering a model's active subspace and proposes methods for
exploiting the reduced dimension to enable otherwise infeasible parameter
studies. Readers will find new ideas for dimension reduction, easy-to-
implement algorithms, and several examples of active subspaces in action.
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